Glenn Youngkin

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Governor

October 29, 2024

Mr. and Mrs. Shashi Chopra
11113 Devereux Station Lane
Fairfax Station, Virginia 22039

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Chopra,

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Virginia, congratulations to you both
on receiving the President’s Lifetime Achievement Award at the 9th Annual
Diwali Gala and Award Banquet. This prestigious honor is a testament to your
unwavering dedication and significant contributions to our community.

Your tireless efforts in philanthropy and community service have not only
profoundly impacted countless lives but have also set a remarkable example for
others to follow. The recognition you have received is well-deserved and
highlights the extraordinary commitment you have shown over the years.

The First Lady and I appreciate your passion and dedication, which
continue to inspire us all and strengthen the spirit of Virginia.

Sincerely,

Glenn Yo in
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